
 

Saltwell Park 

At the start of the term, Class 5 visited 

Saltwell Park to carry out a treasure 

hunt. The weather was glorious and we 

had an amazing time following a variety 

of clues which allowed us to crack a 

code and solve the puzzle. Following 

clues around all areas of the glorious park in Gateshead, we improved 

our problem solving skills and had such a fun day! We even saw a 

squirrel!   

 

 

 

 



Battery Powered cars 

As part of a DT project, we 

all created battery powered 

card using a variety of 

different methods of 

propulsion using a motor. 

We followed a detailed set 

of instructions and 

addressed some tricky 

problems along the way to ensure our vehicles moved smoothly and 

reliably. There were quite a few difficult steps and we improved our 

resilience and perseverance, all while having fun and working 

together to support each other.   

Literacy 

In Literacy, we have been working on 

combining all the different aspects of 

writing to write our own stories. Using a 

mixture of description and dialogue, we 

planned and wrote adventure stories, using 

fronted adverbials, expanded noun phrases, 

speech marks and a 

range of 

punctuation to draw 

the reader in. We also wrote some desert 

island diaries, imagining life stranded on an 

isolated island. We also wrote some poems 

and visited the local library regularly which we 

really enjoyed.  

 



Science 

In our Science lessons, we learnt 

about the life cycle of a flower 

and how to help plants grow 

well. We dissected some flowers 

and identified the names and 

functions of the different parts 

which was very interesting.  We 

have helped plant, weed and 

tidy in our school garden and we carried out a flower survey, 

identifying the range and spread of flowers in our school grounds. In 

groups, we all helped look after a tray of grass seeds, attempting to 

grow the perfect mini lawn. This allowed us to use all of the things we 

had learnt over the topic to help the grass grow as healthily as 

possible.  

 

Art 

With the Russia 2018 World Cup taking 

place this summer, we decided to design 

alternative mascots which allowed us to 

use our imagination and find out facts 

about Russia and other World Cup 

countries. There were a range of 

interesting ideas and designs. 



Using the colours of the rainbow, we 

gathered items from nature to create a 

palette of colour shades, linking with our 

work in Science.  

We used leaves, flower petals, stalks and 

much more to create attractive of art work. 

 

 

Having Fun! 

During this term we have had lots of fun and had many different 

learning experiences! 

 

 

  


